
Question on Notice 
 

No. 83 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 15 February 2017 
 
 

MR P WEIR asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport and Minister for Infrastructure 
and Planning (HON J TRAD) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise if the weight limits on tracks to the Port of Brisbane have been 
decreased and if so, why? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Condamine for the question. 
 
I am advised that the weight limits on tracks to the Port of Brisbane have not changed. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


